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141 Main Street, P.O. Box 447

Haydenville, Massachusetts 01039-0447

Ph: (413) 268-8400



Fax: (413) 268-8409
	Minutes for meeting on

March 7, 2017

	Members:
	present
	not present

	
	Walter (Kim) Boas
	x
	

	
	Mary Dudek
	x 
	

	
	    Gerald Mann 
	x
	

	
	Robert Stinson
	
	x

	
	Charles Dudek
	x
	

	
	
	
	

	
	Others present:
	
	

	
	


Meeting called to order at 6:03 p.m.  
1. G. Mann moved to approve the minutes of the January 10, 2017 meeting. C. Dudek second. Approved, so voted 4-0. 

2. The committee discussed a funding opportunity to secure funding to assist communities with advancing solar power. There will be no cost to the Town. The Town would get is access to technical assistance from a group of extremely qualified people, the National Energy Research Lab (NREL), Meister Consultants, the Solar Foundation as well as national recognition that the Town is a leader with respect to a commitment to solar power. Kim Boas opined that he would like an evaluation of the feasibility of a solar project at the solar overlay district at the Town dump. C. Nardi and K. Boas are exploring the possibility of obtaining a grant to pursue establishing a micro grid. 
3. The members discussed issues/projects/initiatives to work on in 2017, including conducting another Solarize program, LED street lights, community solar, and application for a META grant. This discussion will be continued at the next Energy Committee meeting. 
4. C. Dudek moved to adjourn the meeting. M. Dudek second. Approved, so voted 4-0. Meeting adjourned at 6:49 pm.

Charles Dudek
Secretary 
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